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Todd Jaeger, Superintendent 

Amphitheater Unified School District 

701 W Wetmore Rd 

Tucson, AZ 85705 

 

Dear Superintendent: 

 

At the August 1, 2018 meeting of the School Facilities Board, Amphitheater Unified School 

District was awarded Supplemental Building Renewal Grant funding for project #100210107-

1012-020BRG as follows: 

 

 

Previously 

Awarded 

4/4/2017 

Supplemental 

Award 

8/1/2018 

Adjusted Total 

Project Funding 

Construction Funding: $0 $0 $0 

Architect/Engineering 

Funding: 
$8,992 $7,870 $16,862 

Total SFB Funding: $8,992 $7,870 $16,862 

District Funding: $0 $0 $0 

Total SFB and District 

Funding: 
$8,992 $7,870 $16,862 

 

Allocation and Use of Contingency Funds: 

The SFB staff was authorized to approve up to $0 in Contingency Funds for unexpected 

conditions. This money is not part of the SFB funding awarded to the district and the district 

must obtain prior written approval from the SFB staff for any services and/or materials that will 

be paid for by the contingency funds. Unauthorized expenditures will not be paid for with SFB 

funds. See Allocation and Use of Contingency Funds, A. A. C. R7-6-601. 

 

This award is subject to the policies for the Building Renewal Grant Fund established by the 

School Facilities Board and found on the SFB’s website under Board Information/Policies and 

Opinions/SFB Policy Book/Section IX Building Renewal Grant Funding. For procurement, you 

should also refer to the attached Procurement Decision Matrix. Any award based on an estimate 

https://sfb.az.gov/


is subject to SFB staff approval of the procurement process and award of the bid or quote, as 

applicable, prior to distribution of funds to the district. 

 

The initial Terms and Conditions for this project will remain in effect; in addition, please 

sign and return the attached amendment to the Terms and Conditions. Supplemental 

funding will become available once the properly executed amendment is received in our 

office. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the liaison for this project, Carlos 

Monreal, at 602-364-4977. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Bakalis 
Paul Bakalis 

Executive Director 


